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No. 68,2022

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the United Nations presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the Social and Economic Council and has the honor to refer to the High Level
Political Forum on Sustainable Development to be held in 2023 under the auspices of the Social
and Economic Council under the theme “Accelerating the recovery from the coronavirus disease
(COVID-19) and the full implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development at all levels”.

In this regard, we have the honor to inform of the interest of the Republic of Chile in
conducting its third Voluntary National Review during the HLPF 2023 as a means to share with
Members States and other stakeholders the progress made in the implementation of the 2030
Agenda.

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Secretariat of the Economic and Social Council, the assurances of its highest

consideration.

New York, 25 July, 2022
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Secretariat of the Economic and Social Council
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